Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

City of Miramar

RLOI # 17-07-35

Request for Letters of Interest for Alternative Proposals to develop a Tennis Center at Miramar Regional Park

The City of Miramar is providing a Notice of the Receipt of an Unsolicited Proposal to develop a Tennis Center and Other Facilities at the Miramar Regional Park and is soliciting Requests for Letters of Interest for alternative proposals for any other similar park related project at Miramar Regional Park.
Receipt of proposals: until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 31, 2017. Parties interested in responding may obtain Invitation for Bid package from www.demandstar.com.
Denise A. Gibbs, CMC

City Clerk
